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 GREATER NEW HAVEN WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 The Greater New Haven Water Pollution Control Authority (the “GNHWPCA”) will meet 

at the offices of the Greater New Haven Water Pollution Control Authority, 260 East Street, New 

Haven, Connecticut on May 12, 2015 at 5:50 P.M. for the purpose of holding a public hearing on 

the acquisition of certain real property and easements from the Town of Stratford in connection  

with the acquisition of the wastewater system of the Town of Stratford. 

 

 Copies of all of the proposed amendments are on file open to public inspection at the office 

of the Greater New Haven Water Pollution Control Authority, 260 East Street, New Haven, CT, as 

well as the offices of the City/Town Clerk for each of New Haven, East Haven, Hamden and 

Woodbridge. 

 

 Dated this 23nd day of April, 2015. 

 

 

 

 

                                                                       __________________________________ 

 Deborah L. Torre, Secretary 

 Greater New Haven 

 Water Pollution Control Authority 

 


